Privacy Notice

We care a lot about our users' privacy.

Running a website like ours means that your data will inevitably be in our care for a limited period of time.

We put a lot of thought into managing that data in ways that will not compromise your privacy. Below, you can read about the decisions we've made.

We hope it covers everything you need to know, but if you still have any questions please feel free to contact us.

Who we are?

The Onyx Link Foundation is a UK not-for-profit organisation. You can find our contact details here, and read more about what we do here.

What information we collect and how we use it

If you subscribe to our newsletter We add your name and email address to our newsletter mailing list, which is managed by us.

You will receive one newsletter quarterly and other information that we feel is relevant to the work that we do.

If you contact us via email Your email address and message will be accessible to our small team of support staff and may be forwarded to the person or people in the organisation best equipped to respond. We adhere to strict internal privacy policies which comply with the GDPR.

Your personal information is never shared externally or used for purposes other than the above

Legal basis for processing

In subscribing to the newsletter or contacting us, you are consenting to the processes as described on this page. The legal basis is GDPR – Consent of the data subject.

Retention periods

In all cases listed above, we retain your personal data until such a time as you unsubscribe or ask us to remove your details.

How to unsubscribe from the newsletter

Every newsletter contains a quick and easy unsubscribe link in its footer. Once you have unsubscribed, we will receive a notification about your request and your details will be deleted from our list.

Your right to access

You may contact us at any time to ask to see what personal data we hold about you. Please contact us to request this.

Your right to erasure

You may request that we destroy the personal data that we hold about you, provided that there is no legitimate reason for us continuing to hold it, that is to say if it does not relate to financial transactions or is unlikely to be of any legal or practical purpose in the future. Please contact us to request this.

Your right to complain

If you believe that we have mishandled your data, you have the right to lodge a complaint with the Information Commissioner's Office. You can report a concern here (but do contact us first, so that we can try and help).

Changes to the Privacy Policy

If we decide to change our privacy policy we will post the changes here. If the changes are significant, we may also choose to email all our registered users with the new details. If required by law, we will get your permission or give you the opportunity to opt out of any new uses of your data.